
WELCOME TO ROZELLVILLE 

 

 



 

 

Ushers           7:00 PM  Dave Theisen & Francis Stockheimer  
                       8:00 AM  Todd Folz & Keith Spindler 
Servers          7:00 PM  Dave Kraus 
                       8:00 AM  Matthew and Jacob Bohman 
Readers         7:00 PM  Carol Hiebl 
                       8:00 AM  Ben Bohman 
Music Leaders 7:00 PM  Organ  8:00 AM  Guitar Group 
Finance Engineers 8 AM  Dave & Kathy Bubolz, Teresa Derfus 
 
________ ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ________ ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

Adult……………...……………...…………..…….......$     723.00 
Christmas………………………………………………$  2,485.00 
Mission Sunday………………………………………..$       20.00 
Flowers………………………………………………...$       25.00 
Bishop Appeal………………………………………....$       60.00 
Total………………………………………….….…….$  3,313.00 
 

Adult……………...……………...…………..…….......$  3,540.00 
Plate………………….…………………….…………..$     298.25 
Improvement......……...…………………………...…..$        35.00 
Christmas………………………………………………$     440.00 
Total………………………………………….….…….$  4,313.25 

The Financial Report for January 2nd will be included in next 
weeks bulletin.

The Online Giving Financial Report for 11/28, 12/5, 12/12 and 
12/19, 12/26, 1/2 and 1/9 will be included in a future bulletin.  
 
________ ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ________ ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ __________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

LOOKING FOR FINANCE ENGINEERS 
 

St. Andrew Parish is looking for several people to join the Finance 
Engineer group for Sunday collection counting. Please contact the  
parish office at 715-687-2404 to assist with this ministry. 
 
________ ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ________ ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ _______________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

LOOKING FOR CEMETERY COMMITTEE MEMBERS  
 

St. Andrew’s Cemetery Committee is looking for one or two  
people interested in joining the cemetery committee. It can be  
either a man or woman to help with the committee duties.  
Please contact Mike Heil at 715-687-4458 for more information. 
 
________ ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ________ ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ __________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

INTERESTED IN SERVING MASS? 
 

If you would like to become a Mass server, we would love to have 
you join our group of dedicated servers. Please contact Ben 
Bohman at 715-652-3611 or at hbbohmans@tds.net. Thank you. 
 
.________ ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ________ _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _________________________________  

 

Common News Continues Here… 
 

THANK YOU- BABY BOTTLE PROJECT 
Thank you to all who participated in the Baby  Bottle Project to 
support the work of the Hannah Center. God will bless you for 
helping mothers and babies who benefit from the Center’s work.  
If you have not returned your bottle, please do so as soon as  
possible. 
HELP THOSE DEVASTATED BY THE DEC. TORNADOES  
Assist families and communities affected by the recent devastating 
tornadoes in Kentucky and at least 5 other states – including  
Stanley, WI, in our own Diocese. Visit Catholic Charities’ website 
– CCLSE.org – click on “Donate Today,” enter “tornado relief”  
and your gift amount in the “general donations” box.  
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________ ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ________ _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ________________________________________________ 

 

 

SUPPORT THE BEAUTIFUL WORK OF CATHOLIC CHARITIES 
Catholic Charities provides warm shelter and clothing to homeless 
people, gives material assistance to those in need, helps families 
struggling to provide for their children, assists  
birth moms in crisis and parents wishing to adopt, and does so much 
more. Please consider supporting this great work, whether you can 
help financially, through volunteering, through your  
prayers or all three. To learn more, visit cclse.org and click on  
“Get Involved.”  
 

DIOCESAN ANNUAL APPEAL UPDATE  
Reminder:  Any donations postmarked after 12/31/21 will be  
processed in 2022.  

              ST. ANDREW PARISH NEWS                  FATHER SEN AND COMMON NEWS 



 

 
 
________ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ____________ ______ __________________________________________________________________ ________________________________________________________________________ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ___ ________ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ____________ ______ ______ __________________________________________________________________ ______ ______ ______ ______ ______ ___________________________________ ______ __________ 

 

Common News Continues Here… 
 

WHAT IS SCRIP? 
Scrip is a fundraiser that is utilized mainly for upkeep of our  
parish and school buildings. We purchase gift cards at a discount, 
sell them at full price and use the profit for our needs.  Recently 
Scrip was used for updates to convert the Parish Center 
to the Preschool Center and for needed maintenance supplies.  
Gift Cards are sold through the school office during the week, and 
after St Joseph weekend Masses.  Call the school office to place 
an order at 715-687-4145. 
IMMEDIATE OPENINGS 
 

St. John Paul II Adoration Chapel has a few openings on Friday;  
3-4 p.m., 8-9 p.m. and 11-midnight. If any of these hours fit into 
your schedule please consider in trying a holy hour! Call Jean at 
715-387-0571 or Deacon Ray at 715-207-6085, Jesus is waiting  
for you! 
HELP CATHOLIC CHARITIES ASSIST THE HOMELESS  
Also Afghan Refugees Catholic Charities of the Diocese of  
La Crosse is second to none in assisting the homeless in our  
communities, as well as helping the thousands of Afghan refugees 
who are receiving shelter and care at Ft. McCoy, near Tomah. 
Find out how you can contribute to these efforts, financially or by  
volunteering. Visit CCLSE.org.  
PRAY FOR OUR SUPREME COURT JUSTICES!  
New Hope for Unborn Babies? Is the end near for Roe v. Wade? 
Could the 1973 ruling that legalized abortion through all 9 months 
of pregnancy be overturned? The Dobbs case being heard by  
the Supreme Court could have that outcome – but we must pray. 
Read about the nationwide initiative of fasting and prayer at  
diolc.org/respect-life, where you can also download a flyer with 
photos of each of the Justices. Post it on your refrigerator and  
remember to pray and sacrifice for each of them by name! A  
ruling is expected by June.  

           ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL NEWS                           ST. JOSEPH PARISH NEWS  
 
 

   

Ushers           4:00 PM   Group A         10:00 AM   Group A 
Servers          4:00 PM    Volunteer Needed 
                     10:00 AM   Volunteer Needed 
Readers         4:00 PM    Volunteer Needed 
                     10:00 AM   Volunteer Needed                      
Music Leaders 4:00 PM  Jan Schmidt     10:00 AM  Adult Choir 
Eucharistic Ministers   
                          4:00 PM  Host: Galen Guyer Choir: Volunteer Needed 
                       10:00 AM  Host James Lewerenz Choir: Deb Gliniecki 
Finance Engineers 10 AM  Dan & Cara Drexler, Agnes Koehler 
 
________ ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ________ ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ______ ______ ______ ______ _____________________________ ______ _______________________________  

 

Adult……………...…………………………..……........$  3,370.00 
Plate………………….…………………….……………$     669.00 
Youth Ministry...……...…………………………...……$     100.00 
Christmas………………………………………………..$  8,145.00 
Endowment……………………………………………...$       40.00 
Special Donation………………………………………..$   5,000.00 
Total………………………………………….….…..….$17,324.00 

Adult……………...…………………………..……........$  4,021.00 
Plate………………….…………………….……………$     188.00 
Christmas………………………………………………..$     540.00 
Catholic Life..…………………………………………...$       20.00 
Total………………………………………….….…..….$  4,769.00 

Adult……………...…………………………..……........$  9,054.00 
Plate………………….…………………….……………$     263.25 
Youth Ministry...……...…………………………...……$     155.00 
Christmas………………………………………………..$     890.00 
Catholic Life..…………………………………………...$     195.00 
Endowment……………………………………………...$       25.00 
Total………………………………………….….…..….$10,582.25 
 

The Online Giving Financial Report for 11/28, 12/5, 12/12 and 
12/19, 12/26, 1/2 and 1/9  will be included in a future bulletin.  
 
________ ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ________ ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ______ ______ ______ ______ _____________________________ ______ ________________________________  

 

LOOKING FOR FINANCE ENGINEERS 
 

St. Joseph Parish is looking for several people to join the Finance 
Engineer group for Sunday collection counting. Please contact the 
parish office at 715-687-2404 if you are willing to help. 
 
________ ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ________ ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ______ ______ ______ ______ _____________________________ ______ ________________________________  

 

LOOKING FOR READERS & SERVERS 
St. Joseph Parish is looking for volunteers for reading and serving for 
Saturday and Sunday Masses. If you are interested in assisting  
in these ministries, please contact Heather Stein via phone/text  
(715-506-1596) or email hzuelke@yahoo.com 
 
________ ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ________ ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ ______ ______ ______ ______ _____________________________ ______ ________________________________  

 

NEW COMIC BOOK ON THE “CHAMPION OF THE POOR”  
 

A new action-packed, full-color comic book biography tells  
the inspiring life story of Father Joe Walijewski, priest of the  
Diocese of La Crosse and founder of the Casa Hogar orphanage  
in Peru. From his days as an impressionable young boy in  
Michigan, where he discovered a unique call to the priesthood,  
to his daring adventures as a missionary in South America,  
readers are immersed into the heroic actions of a courageous  
Champion of the Poor. To see sample pages and order, visit: 
voyagecomics.com/fatherjoe  
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SWETZ OIL
BULK GASOLINE • DIESEL FUEL & FUEL OIL
Quality Conoco Motor Oil,  
Hydraulic Oil & Grease
“Serving Your Area”

652-2380
County Hwy P • Blenker

CONOCO

	 For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com		  Sts. Joseph & Andrew, Stratford, WI	 A 4C 01-1449

 
Deb Kraus 
206195 County Rd M 
Stratford, WI 54484 
(Rozellville) 

715.305.9238

Deborah Ann’s 
A collection of home & garden decor for every taste

Model Homes OPEN  
Monday–Friday: 
8 am – 4:30 pm 

or by appointment
715-687-3133 stratfordhomes.com

212501 State Hwy 97 • Stratford

cathy’s  
custom sewing

715-687-3260
Specializing in hard to fit clothing

Cathy Heil, Parish Member

 
 
 
 
 

“Serving your concrete needs”

READY-MIX DIV.	 BLOCK DIVISION
715/384-8995*	 715/384-4870
11397 Wren Rd./Mfld.	 400 E. Arnold/Mfld.

Caring for your special friends
Stratford

(715) 687-3310

Stop in and see us for 
all your lending needs: 

Mortgage, Business,  
Agricultural, & Personal.

Serving the local community since 1908
715-687-2411 

307 N. Weber, Stratford, WI
Stratford•Marshfield•Spencer

Senior Living Community 
Residential Care Apartment Complex

430 Orbiting Drive, Mosinee WI 
715-693-8844 

Visit our Web Page at www.acorn-hill.net

Choose Catholic Schools!

Columbus Catholic Schools
715-387-1177 

admissions@columbusdons.org

CCS is a Wisconsin Parental Choice School
To apply, contact eaton.david@columbusdons.org

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

Fr. John Eisen 
Council 1799

Grand Knight: Gary Niziolek 
grand.knight1799@gmail.com

Field Agent: Jason Bourget 
jason.bourget@kofc.org

Don Spindler    715-687-2481 
www.stratfordinsurance.com

Representing 

AUTO HOME FARM BUSINESS LIFE

Greg & Tami Jackan & Families  
211910 State Hwy 97 • Stratford

715-687-4155 
www.rembsfh.com

Mark J. Mews 
Health Insurance & Life Insurance 

phone: 715.687.8608 
cell: 715.897.8750

Top Quality Plumbing and Heating Service 

24 Hour Emergency Service 
715-391-0290

Stratford 
Plumbing & Heating

www.centralculvert.com

Karl Kurtzweil - 715.551.3749 
St. Patrick Parish Member

Edgar, WI
Contact Kena Owen to place an ad today! 
kowen@4LPi.com or (800) 950-9952 x5876

New Owners & Updated!

SEE OUR MENU & DINNER SPECIALS! 
Hours– Tue-Sun 10:30 am– Close!  

Cty Rd M, Rozellville, WI • 715-384-9972
www.emlbowling.com

Hot Lunch Daily! 
Friday Fish Fry!

(715) 751-0181

213108 Legion St 
Stratford, WI

StrafordFamilyFoods.com


